Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office
Geneva

Reference: No01-8/UNHCHR/488

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to
refer to the latter’s note verbale Ref. KF/ST dated 17 November 2011,
regarding the consideration of the initial report of Turkmenistan to the
Human Rights Committee at its 104™ session (12-30 March 2012) in
New York.
In this regard, the Permanent Mission is pleased to inform that the
Turkmen side will be represented by the delegation consisting of the
following persons:
- H.E. Mr. Vepa Hadjiyev — First Deputy Minister of Foreign
Affair;

- Mrs. Yazdursun Gurbannazarova — Director of the National
Institute of Democracy and Human Rights;

- H.E. Mrs. Aksoltan Atayeva — Ambassador/Permanent

Representative of Turkmenistan to the United Nations.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations
Office at Geneva avalils itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the

assurances of its highest consideration.
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